
To whom it may concern, 
 
I will make this short and simple. I vote and I support the OGO Second Amendment 
Preservation Act, HB62 and hope you will support the bill as well. My future votes will not go to 
those who do not support this important bill. 
 
Thank you. 
 
J. Richard Middaugh 
Studio63 Photography 
10875 Wilmington Rd 
Clarksville, OH 45113 
(513) 742-4552 
www.Studio63.org 
jrm@studio63.org 
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